
 

                                09.06.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

This week, a devastating tragedy unfolded before the eyes of the Ukrainian people. In the 

dark hours of June 6, the dam of the Kakhovka hydroelectric plant in the Kherson region was 

ruthlessly destroyed by russian invaders. This appalling act of terrorism sent shockwaves not 

only through Ukraine, but also throughout the civilized world. 

The consequences of this dam's destruction are dire, posing a significant threat to 

Ukraine's environment and causing a potential shortage of drinking water in certain southern 

regions. In response to this crisis, the entire population of Ukraine, as well as neighboring 

countries,  have united to extend their support to the affected residents and animals within the 

disaster zone. 

While we are grateful that Nikopol situated far from the Kakhovskaya dam upstream of 

the Dnieper River, remains unaffected by the risk of flooding or water shortage, we 

understand the gravity of the situation and stand in solidarity with our fellow citizens. 

Meanwhile, Centravis production is operating at full capacity, ensuring the seamless 

functioning of our Hot and Cold Shops in Nikopol and our production site in Uzhgorod. All 

our equipment is operating optimally, thanks to the dedication of our team. 

Our logistics team has been working tirelessly to ensure the secure and efficient delivery 

of our finished products. Our global sales offices continue to remain open and accessible, 

ready to address any inquiries or requests you may have. Our Financial and Administrative 

Departments, along with our Customer Support teams, are fully operational and ready to 

provide assistance whenever needed. 

 

It is noteworthy that our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and Production Director, Andriy 

Krasjuk, are currently in Ukraine, actively engaging in their roles in Nikopol. 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all our partners and clients who have 

stood by us during these challenging circumstances. Your unwavering support serves as a 

testament to the trust and confidence you place in us as reliable partners. 

Glory to Ukraine! 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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